
 

General Registrant Position 

 

New Life Midwives is taking general registrant applications for a position 

commencing 2021. 

We hold privileges at Lakeridge Health Corporation in Oshawa and Northumberland 

Hills Hospital in Cobourg, where good relationships are enjoyed between the staff, 

physicians and midwives. We are a full scope practice. 

While not guaranteed, the successful applicant will likely be offered full caseload. 

We are situated in the Durham and Northumberland Hills regions, surrounded by the 

Oak Ridges Moraine in the north and Lake Ontario in the south. While predominantly 

urban, our catchment area is a mix of urban and rural geography.  

We are a thirty-minute drive to Toronto. 

New Life Midwives works in teams, allowing ample off call time to enjoy the 

amenities our beautiful catchment area has to offer. The midwives in our practice are 

a dynamic, vibrant group of professionals that work collaboratively and whose 

opinions are valued equally. 

Further information about our practice can be found on our website. 

If you are interested in joining our team, please send your resume to New Life 

Midwives. 

We welcome all applicants, particularly midwives who are Indigenous, POC, LGBTQ 

and IMPP graduates. 

Our website is newlifemidwives.com 

Our email address is info@newlifemidwives.com 

Follow us on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter 

NEW LIFE 

MIDWIVES 
Community Strength Family 


